
NOTICE 

VIVA VOCE TEST FOR ADMISSION INTO M.PHIL & PH.D.  IN ODIA 

 

It is for information that the viva-voce test will be held on 21
st
 Sept, 2015 for 

M.Phil. and 22
nd

 Sept, 2015 for Ph.D. admissions for the candidates, who have 

provisionally selected in the Entrance Examination. 

All the candidates are requested to report at 10.30 A.M. with 

original certificates and testimonials, one curriculum vitae and 2 (two) sets of 

photo copies of all documents at CUO, Landiguda Campus, Koraput on the 

above dates. 

 

 

Controller of Examinations 


